

22nd November 2021

Dear Parent/ Carer,

Influenza Nasal Vaccination

The BCHC NHS Immunisation team will be in school on Monday 6th December to administer the Influenza Nasal vaccinations to those children who have consented.

If you have any questions relating to this vaccine please can you contact the Immunisation Team on **0121 466 3460** as they lead the Childhood Immunisation program, they can also give advice on any missed vaccinations. The consent form does have a detachable information leaflet for you to keep which does answer the most frequently asked questions relating to the vaccine.

Kind Regards

L. Dipple School Nurse

Email: info@arkkingsacademy.org Website: www.arkkingsacademy.org